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Jacqueline Spence  Superintendent of Education  Learning Network 13 
140 Borough Drive 4th Floor, Toronto, ON  M1P 4N6   (416) 396-9178    

 

Tuesday, June 25, 2024 
 

Dear Students, Staff and Parents/Guardians of Lord Roberts Jr. Public School, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to share with you upcoming changes in the administrative 
team at Lord Roberts Jr. Public School.  
 
I would like to thank Principal Ms. Theresa Dillinger who will be retiring on June 28th, 2024. Ms. 
Dillinger is a student-centered educator who values collaboration with staff, students, parents, 
and the community. Her goal is to provide an equitable, accessible, and inclusive education 
experience for all students according to their unique needs. We sincerely appreciate the 
phenomenal leadership, service, and dedication that Ms. Dillinger has provided at the school for 
the past 7 years.   
 
We know that you will join us in congratulating and wishing Ms. Dillinger the very best in her 
retirement. 
 
The name of the administrator to be appointed at Lord Roberts Jr. Public School will be shared 
with you in the near future. 
 
Wishing you a safe and joyous summer break. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Jacqueline Spence 
Superintendent of Education 
LN13 


